
Thank you for your collaboration.

During your visit, we ask that you take into account the following aspects:
Follow the rules and instructions of the Tour staff and the laid-out route.

4. Follow the rules and
 instructions of the Tour staff

and the laid-out route.

1. Obligatory 
use of a mask.

5. Recommendation for 
early online purchase.

2. Recommendation for 
frequent use of
hand sanitizer.

3. Minimum safety 
distance of 2 m

between people.

Everyone’s safety is our priority, to that end and following current hygiene-healthcare 
regulations, we are going to be carrying out the following actions:

We will intensify cleaning and disinfection 
tasks in all of our facilities.

At different points of the route, our visitors will 
have dispensers available.

We are removing our physical brochure, 
but we will expand the information 
available on our website.

You can only buy new tickets by reserving a 
specific time slot and date, that way 
we will minimize physical contact and 
avoid waits.

 


